
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                                         
 

           30th September 2015 
 

Autumn Creations 2015 

Dear Parents 
 
As part of our Coffee and Conkers event we will be holding our traditional ' TG Autumn Creation' 

competition which all children are welcome to enter. For those families new to the school, we invite 

the children to get creative following an autumn theme using anything from paints, crayons, 

conkers, leaves, vegetables etc to produce an artistic creation. Below are some examples of 

previous exhibits which we hope will be a source of inspiration. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Creations should be brought in to school on Friday 9th October and taken directly to the school hall. 

The creations will be judged and prizes awarded to the most creative entry in each class. All 

exhibits will be on display in the hall for Coffee and Conkers on Saturday 10th. 

  

Mrs Hendry 

Head Teacher 

 

Church Bank, Temple Grafton, 
Warwickshire. B49 6NU 
Tel. (01789) 772384    
E-Mail admin3066@welearn365.com 

www.tgschool.co.uk  

Mrs S. Hendry  
Head Teacher 

   


